
Chuitna Coal Project 
Status Update for October 2008 

 
 

Status of the Chuitna Coal Project 
 
At this time a complete permit application package for the Chuitna Coal Project has not been 
submitted to the Division of Mining, Land and Water and no formal review under AS 27.21 
and 11 AAC 90 has been initiated.  Once the entire permit application package has been 
submitted an evaluation of the completeness of the application and of the cumulative impacts 
of the project can be undertaken. 

 
During the month of October, no additional project components were received from PacRim.  
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